
Dear Students, Parents and Carers,  
 
I hope this email finds you well.  
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate Year 9 on a very successful week of Live lessons. It is clear that 
the vast majority of you have been working extremely hard and engaging in your lessons. Thank you 
for your support at home in ensuring that students are prepared and ready for their learning during 
this time. 
 
Just a couple of notices/reminders from me: 
  
Attendance 
If your son/daughter is ill and unable to login to their lessons, please can you email me in the 
morning so that I can let attendance know as normal. This will alert teachers so for their planning 
and monitoring of student attendance.  
It is the expectation that all students attend all timetabled lessons, including mentor time. Mentor 
time gives the students chance to check in with their mentor in the morning, check all of their IT is 
working and prepared for the day.  
  
Feedback 
Please see below a link to a survey for students to feedback about online learning so far. We will 
look at these responses and reflect on what areas we can adapt to support the success and impact of 
learning. Please can you encourage students to complete this form honestly and appropriately.  
  
https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=IXIxjomIWk2nV7M1RvosY1DawUglRWFKvgX
kwQ_LfYBURE9CM1k1MDBaTloxUVhBRlpFTzc1SkRJUi4u  
 
Please email any questions or concerns to your child’s mentor and I.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
J Copp 
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